
 

 

 

            

             4 July 2023 

 

Price Increase – School Meals  

 

Dear Parents 

 

Just to let you know that School Meals will be increased to £2.60 from Wednesday 6th September 2023. 

This increase is due to Pabulum having increased costs. Food inflation is currently running at 17% and this 

increase is below that rate. We have not had to raise the cost of school meals since 2020 and still think this 

represents excellent value for the quality and choice of options the children enjoy.   

Children from Reception to Year 2 will continue to receive universal free school meals.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 

  

 

  

 


